

WARNING OF TOWN MEETING

The residents of the Town of Sherman are hereby warned and notified that a Town Meeting will be held in person at Charter Hall on Saturday, June 10, at 10am to act on the following matters:

- 1. To authorize an appropriation of \$20,000 funded from the accumulated cell tower revenue for Happy Acres Farm related maintenance and expenses for the fiscal year of 7/1/2023 through 6/30/2024
- 2. To authorize an appropriation transfer of \$35,000 from the Happy Acres Farm Restricted Fund to the Happy Acres Farm Operating Fund for contracted property management services for the fiscal year of 7/1/2023 through 6/30/2024
- 3. To authorize a capital request from public works not-to-exceed \$26,000 from the capital non-recurring fund to purchase a 200,000 BTU Renzor propane hanging heater and a 400-gallon upright Roth oil tank
- 4. To authorize a capital request not-to-exceed \$9,000 from the capital non-recurring fund to purchase a new aluminum flatbed and fuel barrel for public works truck #3
- 5. To authorize an amount not-to-exceed \$4000 from our capital non-recurring fund for the purchase of a Meeting Owl 3 and related equipment to facilitate remote meetings

Dated in Sherman, Connecti	cut this 31st day of May, 2023.	
BOARD OF SELECTMEN		
Don Lowe, First Selectman	Robert Ostrosky, Selectman	Joel D. Bruzinski, Selectman